
 

PebbleCreek Republican Club 

Our Club Welcomes 
KARI LAKE 

                   Candidate for U.S. Senate 

  

Kari is an America First Candidate and well-
known voice for Arizona, from her 27-year 
career in the news industry to her 2022 run 
for Governor. She wants to be Arizona’s 
voice in the Senate, fighting back against the 
relentless assault on our freedoms by the 
radical left.  She believes that Arizona can 
and should be the standard bearer for 
America First policies nationwide. Her 
platform includes securing our borders, 
regaining energy independence, restoring 
education not indoctrination, and preserving 
the western heritage that makes Arizona 
special. 

 

THURSDAY, MAY 2, 2024 

Tuscany Falls Ballroom 
6:30 PM – Social Time 

             7:00 PM – Membership Meeting 
 

Don’t forget to wear your lanyard. Photos will be taken. 
 

We expect a large turnout, so come early to secure your seat. 
 

Visit our website: www.pebblecreekrepublicanclub.com  

http://www.pebblecreekrepublicanclub.com/

